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Vote no on 1590. 

As a frequent non-motorized user of the Newberg Pool, I can finally paddle without 

the stress caused by the wake boats that literally take over the river. 

Their boats are so intrusive, it precludes other users of the river from any form of 

enjoyment.  Before the rules were put into place, it was very difficult for other uses to 

use this great natural area.  The rules passed in the previous legislation really did a 

great job of protecting this area, let's not throw that away. 


